Belize City, 17. 112012

Piotr Nizynski
poczta@sysplex.pl
PESEL 86092501434

‘Buropean Court of Human Rights
Council of Europe

67075 Strashowrg-Cedex, France

Dear Sir/Madam,

The following is my new postal address for all mail connected with my complaint against the Republic of
Poland:

© Piotr Nidynski
2885 Sanford Ave SW #19872
Grandville, MI 49418
USA

If any mail was sent to me by post prior to receiving this letter, it did not reach me and probably will never
do. Thus, T kindly ask you to forward any previous correspondence to the address specified above.

If there have been no letters to me so far, please at least confirm the receiving of this message, so that [
know the mail delivery is reliable.

It has happened to me already twice that my registered mail to the Court was withheld long beyond the
standards, at least according to the realtime information from the Polish Post’s website
(http:/sledzenie.poczta-polska.pl, IDs RR388982366PL and RR389000206P1; should those copies of the
complaint indeed be undelivered, I keep the sending confirmations as proofs).

I remain at your disposal and will respond to all inquiries in a timely manner.

Yours faithfully
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/ Piotr Nizyfski /



